
 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 BEFORE THE BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF AN 
 UNDERGROUND UTILITY DISTRICT 
 MADISON, WISCONSIN 
 
The Common Council of the City of Madison, Wisconsin, has heretofore declared its intention to place 
overhead utility services underground in designated underground utility districts in the City.    
 
NOW, THEREFORE, NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 
 
That the City intends to establish the Monona Drive Phase 2 (Cottage Grove Road to Winnequah Road) 
Underground Utility District; and, 
 
That the City Engineer has prepared a map and list of affected properties for the Monona Drive Phase 2 
(Cottage Grove Road to Winnequah Road) Underground Utility District; and,  
 
That the map and list of affected properties are available and open to inspection by all interested persons in 
the office of the City Engineer, Room 115, City-County Building, 210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd., between 
the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, and will so continue to be for ten (10) working 
days from the first published date of this notice, and; 
 
That on WEDNESDAY, MARCH 6, 2013 AT 6:00 P.M., the Board of Public Works will hold a public 
hearing in ROOM 108 (PARKS CONFERENCE ROOM) OF THE CITY COUNTY BUILDING and 
will consider any objections that may be filed in writing or in person and hear all persons desiring to be 
heard, and; 
 
That every property owner in the Underground Utility District must modify the property’s electrical 
services to accept underground service within twenty-four (24) months of the established district, as 
determined by the Board of Public Works. 
 
The City's TDD number is (866)-704-2315 
 
If you require an interpreter, materials in alternate formats, or other accommodations to access this 
public hearing, please contact the Engineering Division at phone (608) 266-4751.  Please make contact 
at least 24 hours prior to the date of this public hearing so that we can make proper accommodations. 
 
PUB: WSJ February 22, 2013 


